


 
In all, commissioners awarded 18 contracts totaling more than $84 million to improve 

bridges, highways, interstates and roads in 16 counties. 
Contracts were awarded for projects in Carter, Cleveland, Comanche, Garfield, 

Harmon, Hughes, Kay, McCurtain, Murray, Noble, Osage, Ottawa, Pittsburg, Sequoyah, 
Wagoner and Woods counties.  

The eight-member panel, appointed by the governor to oversee the state’s 
transportation development, awards project contracts for road and bridge construction every 
month. The panel’s next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, Jan. 6 at 11 a.m. in the 
R.A. Ward Transportation Building in Oklahoma City. 

Before a project is awarded, ODOT researches, plans and designs the work to be done. 
Contracts are bid competitively, with the commission selecting the winning firm. Typically, 
work begins several weeks or months after contracts are awarded. 

Contracts, bid information, the commission’s monthly agenda and project details can 
be viewed at www.okladot.state.ok.us.  
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(Editors and News Directors: For more information, call the ODOT Media and Public 
Relations Division at 405-521-6000.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

At their Monday, Dec. 9 meeting, the Oklahoma Transportation Commission approved contracts for 
construction of a new Port of Entry weigh and inspection station on I-40 near the Arkansas border in 
Sequoyah County. The Oklahoma Department of Transportation is responsible for construction and 
maintenance of the station, which will be staffed by the Oklahoma Corporation Commission and Department 
of Public Safety who enforce commercial vehicle regulations and safety requirements. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

At their Monday, Dec. 9 meeting, the Oklahoma Transportation Commission voted to award a contract for a 
more than $37 million project by the Oklahoma Department of Transportation to reconstruct nearly six miles of 
US-60 near Pawhuska in Osage County. This project includes realignment of portions of the highway and 
replacement of three bridges, including the bridge over Rock Creek, pictured here. This is one of several projects 
to improve the US-60 corridor between Pawhuska and Vinita.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Structural improvements and aesthetic enhancements are scheduled for Lawton’s tri-level I-44 interchange at 
Cache Rd, pictured here. At their Monday, Dec. 9 meeting, members of the Oklahoma Transportation 
Commission approved a nearly $5.5 million contract to replace one bridge and rehabilitate three other bridges at 
the interchange. Through a partnership between the Oklahoma Department of Transportation and the City of 
Lawton, artistic treatments including paint and buffalo and wheat designs will be added to the bridges. 

 


